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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
07/13/12 

MERROW ROAD CRASH VICTIMS IDENTIFIED 
 

The Chief  Medical Examiner’s Office has positively confirmed the identities of  the victims 
in Tuesday morning’s fatal crash. 21y/o Logan Pleau-Frangoulis and 22 y/o Stephen 
Pessant, both of  Auburn were travelling west on Merrow Rd in Pleau-Frangoulis’s 1992 
Lexus when the vehicle left the roadway, striking a tree. The vehicle then rolled several times 
landing in the roadway where it then burst into flames. 
 
The crash remains under investigation. 
  

Contact Information
Deputy Chief  Jason Moen 333-6650 ext. 2051 
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